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Paul B. Masi is the Executive Director of the Medicare Payment Advisory Commission (MedPAC), a 

nonpartisan federal commission that advises the U.S. Congress on Medicare payment, quality, and 

access issues. Prior to his current role at MedPAC, Mr. Masi served as the Unit Chief of the Health 

Systems and Medicare Cost Estimates Unit at the Congressional Budget Office (CBO), where he led 

an analytic team in producing baseline projections of Medicare spending, estimating the federal 

budgetary effects of legislation affecting Medicare, and providing technical assistance on 

legislation under consideration by the Congress. Mr. Masi previously served as MedPAC’s assistant 

director, a principal analyst at the CBO, and a research associate at The Urban Institute. He earned 

an M.P.P. from the University of California at Berkeley and a B.A. in Economics from Davidson 

College. 

 


